
 

Acquisition of KSA Group Architects 

February 12, 2023 

 
We are pleased to announce our firm’s acquisition of KSA Group Architects (KSA). Building on a 
legacy of award-winning service to the local Bakersfield community, we are confident this new 
energy will continue to propel the firm in partnering with Kern County’s most trusted organizations to 
develop the future of our flourishing city, county, and beyond. 
  
We are united in our conviction that by providing quality service, facilitating innovative solutions for 
all types of projects needs and continually broadening our expertise the future of Ordiz-Melby is 
brighter than ever. Please help us welcome our new colleagues to the OMA family! 
 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7030226228804554752/  

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7030226228804554752/

